
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:   Board of Directors 
From:   Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date:   March 17, 2020 
Subject:  Declare 1993 Case Roller as Surplus Equipment 
 
The District currently has a 2009 Wacker Walk Behind Asphalt Roller that is no longer needed by the 
District.  Over the years the roller has been extremely difficult and a potential safety hazard to use. 
 
It is the opinion of District Staff that it would be in the better interest of the District to declare the 2009 
Wacker Walk Behind Asphalt Roller as surplus property.  Once this roller is declared surplus, we will 
make a determination as to a reasonable asking price and post it for sale on the District website, and 
the Gov Deals Equipment website and sell it for whatever the District can get.  It is estimated that this 
kind of equipment may be valued at $2000.00.   
 
Recommendation: 
It is requested that the Board of Directors declare the above Wacker Walk Behind Asphalt Roller as 
surplus district property and authorize staff to proceed with the sale of the equipment. 
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